
 
 

 

 
 
DATE: October 16, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Kendall Matott, Contracts Manager 
 
SUBJECT:   Addendum #1 to Request for Qualifications 39171 – Taylor Creek Reservoir  
          Improvements Project Borrow Exploration, Dam Breach Analysis, Wetland 

         Delineation 
 
As a result of an inquiry received regarding the above referenced solicitation, the following revision 
is provided for your information. Please make all appropriate changes to your bid documents.   
 

1. Section 6. MINIMUM QUALIFICATIONS, Paragraph a. Similar Projects: 
 

• Each project listed below must have been successfully completed within the past seven (7) 
ten (10) years as of the response due date. 

 
2. The first paragraph on the QUALIFICATIONS – SIMILAR PROJECTS FORM has been 

revised as follows: 
  

Respondent (or a combination of the firm, individual, or project manager assigned to the 
work) must have successfully completed at least three similar projects within the seven ten 
years immediately preceding the date set for receipt of the response, as described in the 
INSTRUCTIONS TO RESPONDENTS. Do not list a project more than once as a similar 
project. Add additional sheets for optional, additional completed projects. 

 
Please note the due date for responses remains the same as 2:00 p.m., November 22, 2023.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the 
solicitation document.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kendall Matott at kmatott@sjrwmd.com or (386) 312-
2324 or Wendy Cox at wcox@sjrwmd.com or (386) 329-4118. 
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